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Clark Hughes 

July 7, 2025 

JIM WHELAN BOARDWALK HALL – SIDEWALK REMEDIATION – BIDS REJECTION 

COMMENT 

Please be advised that all bids submitted and opened on June 18, 2025, have been rejected due to 
budget constraints and/or non-compliance with the requirements. 

The bidding process will be rescheduled shortly and will be publicly advertised. 

Oakview Venue Management encourages your participation in the upcoming solicitation for the new 
bids related to the aforementioned project. 

Cc: Jim McDonald 
Lamont Czar 
Brian Meyers 
Marie Remer  




